
 

  
Happy New Year!   

January 2019 

PASS IT ON . . . 
What’s Happening at Little Britain United Church 

All committee and event leaders: please submit your written reports 
to Shirley Froehlich. Thanks! We will be soliciting for new Council 
members during January. Please consider offering your time to the 
Church Council. New members and ideas are always welcomed. Please 
contact Shirley if you would like to join the Council. 
 
Soup Kitchen Breakfast – We will be serving breakfast for the Soup 
Kitchen on Sunday, January 20, 2019. Please let Sandy Bernhard know 
if you would like to volunteer. 
 
A HUGE thanks to our snow crew! Your work leads the way and makes 
all the difference as we gather for worship, meetings and events each 
week! 

 

Annual Meeting Next Month 

Council Meeting - 12 noon 
Jan 18 

Annual Congregational Meeting 
following the church service. 

Feb 24 

“We are not alone” – UCC Creed 

‘We will not forget your extreme 
generosity and humanity’. 
 * Words from a family that received an LBUC  
2018 Christmas hamper. 

 


